
 
 

 
Oregon Expressway Underpass 

UPCOMING LANE CLOSURES 
Work Hours: 10:00 pm to 5:00 am 

 
Dear Caltrain Neighbor, 
 
Repairs are needed to the Railroad bridge which crosses over Oregon Expressway, there will be traffic 
pattern changes due to construction we wish to make you aware of: 
 
LANE CLOSURES  
Starting November 28, 2022, for approximately two weeks (Monday night thru Friday night, no 
weekend work):  

• Southbound lanes closed for approximately 5 nights (to be done first) 
• Northbound lanes closed for approximately 5 nights (to be done second) 

 
 
 

Work Area 



Work will begin on the night of November 28, 2022, and there will be a closure of the two 
southbound lanes of Oregon Expressway. A detour will redirect southbound traffic to Churchill Ave. 
Northbound will continue on Oregon Expressway. 

 

 
 
On the night of December 05, 2022, there will be a closure of the two northbound lanes of Oregon 
Expressway. A detour will redirect northbound traffic to Churchill Ave. Southbound traffic will 
continue on Oregon Expressway. 
 

 



 

 

Please note unintended schedule changes do occur, and we thank you in advance for your patience.  

City of Palo Alto permit # 22ENC-00177 

Construction Activities 

Removal of ballast rock and wood substructure.  Smaller equipment will be utilized for removal and 
hauling off.  Low decibel generators will be used and smaller hand tools for demolition of old bridge 
area. 

 

For Any Questions 

Please contact George Bianchi Construction at 408-453-3037 

Or on site Travis Bianchi at 408-316-0745 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10.31.22 

Caltrain Bridge 
requiring repair 


